
Friday 12th July 
 

This has been a fantastic week of celebrations! Thank you to all the parents who’ve come to 
support the children and the school as we celebrated all the ways in which they’ve 
contributed to Woodhouse and taken advantage of the opportunities on offer. It’s so great to 
see how many have taken on leadership roles, joined clubs and represented the school at 
different events. 
 

We’ve also been amazed at the talents shown by the wide range of performers – musicians, 
singers, dancers, linguists, robotics engineers, magicians, gymnast, actor, taekwondo expert 
and even aerial performer! 
 

The Year 8 celebration is always tinged with sadness as we know we won’t see the children 
again in September and the current year 8 has been a particularly lovely group so the staff 
are very sorry to see them go.  
 

It has been great having the pupils and teachers from Luigi Bataglia school (in Fusignano) with 
us all week. Teachers have organised special class activities to tie in with the visit and this 
year for the first time, the twinning committee have run evening activities so that the English 
and Italian children can get to know each other better. On Monday there was pizza making, 
Tuesday archery, Wednesday a meal at Rudyard – and tonight they are all joining us at the 
Year 8 Leavers’ Luau  - we’re all hoping for some Hawaiian weather to go with it!  
 

Have a great weekend. 
 

 

Monday Y5 to Energi 
 

Tuesday Y6 to Energi 
 

Wednesday Y7 & 8 Alton Towers 
3.35 LV Gymnastics 
 

Thursday 
 

  

Friday Non uniform in exchange for £1 
End of school year! 
 

 


